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ResearchLink System Service Interruption

Due to ongoing system problems, the ResearchLink module for Human Ethics will continue to
be unavailable while the team investigates and resolves the issues.

In the interim, the manual process using Word forms for protocol submissions and
management has been reinstated to ensure the Research Ethics process can continue as
seamlessly as possible. The necessary documents are now available on the Human Ethics
website.

If researchers currently have a submission under review, no action is required — submissions
will be reviewed as usual, and researchers will be contacted by the Ethics Office.

We ask for your patience as we work to support you during this period.

Please note that ResearchLink Ethics training is on hold while the system is unavailable.
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